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NOTICE TO MARINERS 

№89 – 2023 

PORT OF LIVERPOOL 

ALFRED RIVER ENTRANCE 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, with immediate effect, access to and 

egress from the Birkenhead Docks will be restricted to use of Alfred Lock. 

Pending delivery of new passageway gates, run-downs of Alfred Dock will not 

be possible. 

Subject to peculiarities of form and towage requirements, vessels with overall 

length not exceeding 128 m or with overall breadth not exceeding 26.5 m may 

be accepted via Alfred Lock. However, masters, owners or agents must consult 

with the Alfred Dockmaster and a Liverpool Pilot regarding the acceptance of 

vessels requiring tug assistance. 

Notices to Mariners № 47/2016 and 72/2021 are withdrawn, whilst other 

Notices and documents referencing the Alfred River Entrance must be read in 

conjunction with this Notice. 

MOM/1035/041/L043 4 September 2023 


